
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22nd September 

 
Diary Dates 
Monday 25th September 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Science fair for Y6 pupils 
 
Tuesday 26th September 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Wednesday 27th September 
8.30am – School photographer – siblings on 
different sites – Mill Lane 
9am – PTA coffee morning at Horsford 
Social Club 
Morning – Mill Lane school photos 
Afternoon – Holt Road school photos 
Swimming for 34P 
Y5/6 girls football match AWAY at Firside 
 
Thursday 28th September 
Y6 Shakespeare workshop at Playhouse 
 
Friday 29th September 
KS2 cross country league event at 
Sprowston 

School photographer  
As you will have seen on the parent planner sent home last week 
we have the school photographer visiting us on Wednesday 27th 
September. As usual the children will have their individual 
photos taken along with sibling ones if their brother/sister is 
based on the same site. If however, you have children at both 
Holt Road and Mill Lane, we would like to offer you the chance 
to bring them to Mill Lane at 8.30am on this day to have sibling 
photos taken then. 
 
O2 Young Voices 
Calling all singers! 
We would like to offer the children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) the 
opportunity to take part in the Young Voices Concert at the O2 
in London on 1st February 2018. Our children will be part of a 
very large choir of over 6000, made up of pupils from schools 
around the country, who have all learned a range of songs from 
classical to pop and rock. As well as singing, there are bands and 
dancers - sometimes there have even been X-Factor contestants 
taking part.  
This is an amazing experience and something which past pupils 
have thoroughly enjoyed taking part in.  The concert is also open 
to parents, friends and family. Many parents who have been in 
the past have said it has been one of the best days they have 
ever had. 
Please see the attached letter (via email) for further details and 
if you have any questions, please see Mr. Patient. 
 
Summer Holiday Extreme Reading Competition 
Congratulations to Nicholas Barke, Max Sheehy and Luke Owen 
who have all won themselves the opportunity to visit Norfolk 
Children’s Book Centre with Miss Anatola and choose a new 
book for their class. Please see our Facebook page to see their 
winning photos of them reading to an animal! Well done boys. 
 

Congratulations 
 

Well done to the following children for 
being awarded a celebration certificate 

either this or last week: 
 

Week beg: 18th September 2017 
Joshua Holmes, Kayla Cowley, Jasmine Buxton, 
Cole Manley, Jack Tink, William Berrisford, Milo 

Slaughter, Thomas Matthewson, Aaliyah 
Hermitage, Sophie Brown, Siana Matthewson 

and Chantelle De’ath, 
 

Week beginning: 11th September 2017 
Sky Cooper, Rose Kiddle, Michael Fulcher, Jesse-

James Harber, Morgan Pope, Toby Jones 
Ethan Bryant, Emmi Didwell, Katelyn Bone, 
George Heaver, Sophie Feltham, Jack Scott, 

Alisha Buxton, Ethan Wood, Ella Lincoln, Casey, 
Olivia Burden and Harry Farrand. 

House Points 
 

Blickling - 279 
Sandringham - 239 

Holkham - 230 
Felbrigg - 180 

Attendance 
 

Wk: 11th Sept 
Stickman – 100% 

 
Wk: 18th Sept 

Tabby McTat – 99.21% 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   
 

Tuesday Dodgeball   

Wednesday  Singing 

Thursday  Art Street Dance 

Friday   

PTA News 

 
There will be a coffee morning at the Social Club on 

Wednesday the 27th September after morning 
school drop off. It is open to all parents with 

children at the school, so please come along to 
meet the new committee and other parents over a 

cuppa.  
We’d love to meet you all! 

 

Future PTA Events: 
90s night at Horsford Village Hall 

Friday 29th September – 8pm til late (please note 
change of start time) 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets in advance for £5. 
They are cheaper than buying on the door and you 
will be entered into a free prize draw. Tickets are 

available from Chloe/Cassie Green and the offices. 
 

Shopping & Pamper Evening at Holt Road 
Thursday 2nd November – 7-10pm 

We have some fabulous names confirmed for the 
event including: The Cottage Candle Co,  Forever 
Living, Younique, Tropics, Hey Sweet Things, Craft 
Tea-P, Creative Lincs, Bodyshop and Neal’s Yard. 

Pamper treatments will also be available along with 
raffle & refreshments. If you know anyone who 

would be interested in having a stall please contact 
us at office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Christmas Fayre at Mill Lane 

Friday 24th November – 2-4pm  
(please note change of start time) 

Plans for the Christmas Fayre are already 
underway. We would be grateful for any donations 

you could give us for the tombola and raffle, 
including teddies for the very popular Teddy 

Tombola! Please take any donations to the school 
offices. 

 
Next PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 3rd October at 6.45pm at Holt Road 
If you are interested in joining the PTA or can help 
out in any way please do not hesitate to contact 

Chloe or Cassie Green on 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com,  
we would love to hear from you. 

Don’t forget the 90s night at the village hall on the 28th 
September! This will be a fantastic night of music and 

entertainment. 

Collective Worship 
In Open the Book today, we heard the story from 
Acts Chapter 14 where Paul and Barnabas heal a 
man who couldn't walk. They knew that the man 
believed that they could heal him in the name of 

Jesus and so they told him to get up and walk. 
The crowd saw this and decided that Paul and 
Barnabas were Greek Gods and so wanted to 

celebrate and worship the Gods. Paul and 
Barnabas were upset by this and told the crowd 
that they were just humans. They told the crowd 
to turn and worship God. Soon after some Jews 

came and persuaded the crowds against 
following what Paul and Barnabas were saying. 
Instead they had Paul stoned. Fortunately Paul 

was not killed. 
The story teaches us that sometimes people 

don't always believe what is right and it may be 
difficult to persuade them otherwise. 
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